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Transcript 

							June 22nd. 1939


Mr. P. O’Sullivan 

[redacted]


Dear Mr. O’Sullivan,

Your letter of the 21st inst. received today.  There is no
branch of the Anti-Partition of Ireland League at present in Birmingham
I am very glad that you wrote, as I have been in touch with some
people there who are anxious to get a branch going.  If you get in
touch with J.P. Brady, 77 Pendragon Rd., Perry Barr, Birmingham 22.,
he will inform you of the latest developments.  The Summer is, of
course, a rather bad time to start a movement but we hope to organise
a public meeting in the Bull Ring before September.

I should be very glad if you would  use the enclosed literature
and membership forms to get any of your friends or acquaintances
interested in the movement. I hope to go to Birmingham myself
shortly and I shall make a point of meeting you.  Meanwhile, if
you can think of the names of any people who would be interested
in the objects of the League to whom you could write, I shall be 
under obligation to you.

					Yours sincerely,


					Organising Secretary,
					Anti-Partition of Ireland League.
